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NextG Networks

December 6, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

During the last seven months, our company has undertaken and successfully completed what is
believed to be the single largest commercial Distributed Antenna System (DAS) network in the
United States. We faced some difficult builds, especially in the more populated areas and
business districts. .
Broadband Service Group, Inc. has been a major part of the solution to our construction issues.
They were given a myriad of tasks from aerial plant construction to trenching, boring, saw
cutting and fiber splicing which they undertook enthusiastically and completed each task ahead
of schedule. BSGI was also involved in finding solutions to restoration issues relating to
complicated new processes introduced during our project. '

BSGI’s personnel have proven to be experienced and have accommodated our every need.

I highly recommend their services for any outside plant construction related endeavor.

Sincerely,
Bill Harkness
Construction Manager, San Diego
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